



To All,

I hope this letter finds you safe and well. Recent decisions have been made with regard to Summer Conference activity due to the Coronavirus Pandemic. For the past weeks we have been monitoring information from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services and other federal, state and local agencies.

In order to bring guests to campus we need to ensure that it can be done in a responsible way that meets the guidelines set forth for social distancing and group meeting size. This is for the safety of our guests and our employees. After carefully weighing many factors, including the stay at home order still in place for the state of New Hampshire, the decision has been made to cancel conferences for the Summer of 2020. This was not a decision that was easily arrived at but necessary during these unprecedented times.

Please feel free to call or e-mail at any time for information about Franklin Pierce University. I am happy to speak with you on the phone to discuss all details. When life returns to normal, we look forward to welcoming you to the beautiful campus of Franklin Pierce University and experience all it has to offer.

Sincerely,

Rick Kohlmorgen

Director of Conference Services Franklin Pierce University 603-899-4243 kohlmorgenr@franklinpierce.edu